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Our leadership team recently
attended Principal Bootcamp at
Hillsdale College, where they
gained valuable insights on classical
education and learned from world
class educators on a variety of
topics. They also met with classical
academy leaders from around the
nation and heard about their K-12
best practices and advice on
opening a new school. After five
days of intensive training, our school
leaders left with meaningful  
takeaways that will be pivotal as we
move forward with our vision of
educational excellence. 

Charter School Petition Submitted!

The petition to open Valor Classical Academy (VCA) has been submitted to
the Idaho Public Charter School Commission. The Commission has set our
hearing date for December 12th. During that time, the board members of  
American Classical Schools of Idaho will present our petition and answer
Commission questions. The Commission will then decide if VCA has
approval to move forward with designing and building our school. We will
keep everyone updated on social media and in future newsletters, as we
know you are as excited as we are to break ground!
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Click on the icons below to follow us on social media, share or like our
posts, and help spread the word about Valor Classical Academy!

Have questions? Contact us at:

Sean Hunter                                                       Amber Orozco
shunter@acs-id.org                                      aorozco@acs-id.org

Our tremendous Community Founding
Group has been hard at work spreading
the news of VCA in the community. In
October, VCA took part in the Valor Fall
Home Festival, Kuna Trunk or Treat, and
hosted an informational session at the
Kuna Library. Word is spreading and we
are excited that more people are
learning about the beauty of classical
education and what it can offer Idaho
students and families!

Valor Classical Academy in the Community

https://www.facebook.com/Valorclassicalacademy/
https://www.instagram.com/valor_classicalacademy/

